
Denver, Colorado. 
March, 1957.

In the latter part of 1949 the Rocky Mountain Railroad Club published a 
493-Page history of the DENVER SOUTH PARK & PACIFIC RAILROAD. The publi­
cation of this book resulted in a great number of rare old photographs, 
etc., coming to light. In fact so many fine historical pictures eventually 
made their appearance that a growing demand arose for their reproduction in 
book form. Because of this demand the Club has decided to produce a Pic­
torial Supplement to "Denver South Park & Pacific."
The purpose of this letter is to enlist the aid of any person who might 
have additional material of this nature, or know where similar items may 
be available. Wishing to leave no stone unturned, the Rocky Mountain 
Railroad Club's Book Committee is using this means to contact all those 
interested in early Colorado railroad history who might possess or know 
of photographs and material such as tickets, keys, train orders, time­
tables, passes, advertising, etc., pertaining to the following railroads:
Denver South Park & Pacific 
Colorado Central (narrow gauge only)
Georgetown Breckenridge & Leadville
Denver Leadville & Gunnison
Union Pacific Denver & Gulf
Colorado & Southern (narrow gauge only)

We are very much interested in borrowing any usable item connected with the 
above mentioned railroads. ABSOLUTELY NO COPIES of any photographs sub­
mitted will be made, and they will be retained only long enough to have 
plates made for use in printing this book.

Each photograph used will carry full credit lines indicating the original 
photographer (if known) and the present owner. The Rocky Mountain Railroad 
Club will guarantee proper and careful handling and the safe return of all 
material submitted. The brochure announcing the publication of this Pic­
torial Supplement to Denver South Park & Pacific will appear in due time.
NO orders for this book will be accepted until this brochure has been 
distributed.

Address all mail concerning photographs and related material to

Mac C . Poor,
4115 King Street,
Denver 11, Colorado.

Sincerely,

THE ROCKY MOUNTAIN RAILROAD CLUB 
Book Committee.
Richard H. Kindig, Chairman.


